Nokeval

LETTER

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN AT MURATA EUROPE

SUBJECT
in the matter of Murata ABZ module, Nokeval agrees that Murata will not change the
laser-printed content of the module itself. Nokeval will add the necessary markings as
required by the FCC rules.

SIGNATURE

17" of January 2022
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Lari Maasalo

Chief Technology Officer
Nokeval Oy
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